LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 12, 2017

TO: Honorable Joan Huffman, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3548 by Parker (Relating to the applicability of certain immunity and liability laws to
the nonprofit corporation established by the Texas Public Finance Authority to issue
revenue bonds to open-enrollment charter schools for those schools to provide
educational facilities.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend multiple codes relating to the applicability of certain immunity and liability
laws to the nonprofit corporation established by the Texas Public Finance Authority to issue
revenue bonds to open-enrollment charter schools for those schools to provide educational
facilities.

The Texas Public Finance Authority indicates there would be no significant fiscal
impact associated with the implementation of the bill.

The bill would take effect immediately upon receiving two-thirds majority vote in each house.
Otherwise, the bill would take effect September 1,2017.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 347 Public Finance Authority, 352 Bond Review Board
LBB Staff: UP, AG, THo, LBe
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